
FEMA had projected to update their LMS for the independent study courses. However, that was pushed 
back to later summer. 
 
I have retaken 10 out of 11 courses for EM Credential. The last HSEEP course will be taken online during 
the week of July 11. As well as the California Military Department reached out about me completing my 
Military Emergency Management System Basic Badge. Currently, awaiting update from CMD on when 
the exercise will be offered. 
 
 
--  
Respectfully, 
Nikolay Zherebnenkov 
Immediate Past Flotilla Commander 113-12-91 
Division Vice Commander Division 12 
United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 
C: 510-461-2130 
E: nzherebnenkov@gmail.com  
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